
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Iroquois Caucus to meet in Oneida, Ontario 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Enníska/February 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes 
to inform the community that Chiefs Martin Leborgne and Bobby Patton will be attending 
the Iroquois Caucus meetings taking place on Tuesday and Wednesday, February 5th 
and 6th at the Oneida Community Center. 
 
Agenda items include re-focusing the Iroquois Caucus; update/discussion on the 
Assembly of First Nations/Prime Minister/Iroquois Caucus position; Bill C-45; the Federal 
Matrimonial Real Interests legislation; and other issues. 
 
Additionally, Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator of the Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission, will make a presentation on the Community Decision Making 
Process.  
 
The Chiefs are expected to return to the office on Friday, February 8th. 
 
The Iroquois Caucus consists of representatives of the elected Councils of Kahnawà:ke, 
Akwesasne, Kanesatake, Tyendinaga, Wahta, Six Nations at Grand River, and the 
Oneidas of the Thames (Ontario). 
 

-30- 
 

For information about this release, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca

